
Veterinarians and Animal Health 
Technicians Needed
Put your veterinary skills to work protecting the nation’s livestock and poultry.  Here’s your 
chance to join the Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service (APHIS) team!

APHIS is looking for veterinarians and animal health technicians to serve in 13-month term 
positions in states throughout the country.  In these positions, you’ll be able to:
•	 participate in emergency response activities for highly pathogenic avian influenza
•	 conduct local field activities in the state where you are hired

These jobs involve tasks such as:
•	 inspecting and testing livestock/poultry to detect animal diseases and parasites
•	 inspecting premises to insure compliance with regulations
•	 investigating reports of and diagnosing communicable livestock/poultry diseases
•	 certifying the health of livestock/poultry, aquatic species and their byproducts to 	
	 be exported to other countries

To learn more about what these jobs entail on a day-to-day basis, contact your local 
APHIS office and talk to your local director or assistant director.  Contact information for 
the local offices is available at: http://www.aphis.usda.gov/animal-health/state-offices

For position information or to apply today, go to: 

www.aphis.usda.gov/animal-health/vsjobs
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